Northlands Primary School and Nursery

Winifred Road Pitsea Basildon Essex SS13 3JQ

Headteacher: Mrs J Young

Telephone: (01268 553434)

Fax: (01268 552671)

www.northlandsprimary.essex.sch.uk



Dear parents/carers,

I hope you all had a restful Easter break and welcome to our very first remote summer term!

We've all had to adapt to new ways of working, so I wanted to take the opportunity to say what an amazing job you're doing supporting your child's wellbeing and learning during this time.

It's definitely been a strange and challenging time, so it's ok if you and your child feel wobbly and worried at the moment. We're here for you every step of the way as we figure this all out together. Remember, if you have any concerns about helping your child learn or you need any other support from the school, please let us know by phoning the school office and they will put you in touch with the appropriate member of staff.

We miss the children very much, but we must follow the government's guidance to keep everyone in our community safe. So, we're carrying on with giving children activities to do on DB Primary and keeping in touch with children and families by phoning. We will still try and have fun together and your children will have lots of activities they can get stuck into over the summer term — so keep a close eye on the website, DB Primary and we will try and deliver packs to families who have no internet.

We also love seeing the children's fantastic learning at home – please keep sending their work in by post, taking a picture and sending via email, or via DB Primary as we would like to showcase it by displaying their work around the school.

We can't say yet when we'll be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that we'll continue doing our utmost to keep your child learning and our school community connected.

Let's get cracking with our summer term!

Warm regards,

Jane Young Headteacher

